
 

 

 

 

 

On 16 April 2022, the Royal Thai Embassy, 

Kathmandu organised the Thai New Year’s 

celebration “Sonkran festival” at the Thai 

Ambassador’s Residence.  On the same 

occasion, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, 

Ambassador of Thailand to Nepal made 

remarks to convey his best wishes to all the 

guests who attended the event.   

The purpose of the celebration was to 

showcase the tradition of Thai NewYear’s 

celebration.  It consisted of activities such as bathing Lord Buddha statue for blessing, pouring water 

on the hands of revered elders and ask for blessing, pouring water, and lunch.  Around 80 persons from 

the Thai community living in Nepal and other “Friends of Thailand” attended the celebration at the 

Residence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 20 April 2022, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, 

Ambassador of Thailand to Nepal, presided 

over the event on “Amazing Thailand 

Destination Presentation & Networking 

Lunch” organised by the Tourism Authority 

of Thailand (TAT), New Delhi at Durba 

Hall, Hotel Yak & Yeti, Kathmandu.  The 

event was attended by Mr. Vachirachai 

Sirisumpan, Director, TAT, New Delhi.  

On the same occasion, H.E. Mr. Vorasaph delivered remarks, stating the opportunities for 

Nepali-Thai collaboration in tourism. H.E. Mr. Vorasaph also mentioned the benefit of 

the new Guatam Buddha International Airport, which would attract more Buddhist 

pilgrims and visitors from Thailand to visit Nepal.  Prior to the event, on 19 April 2022, 

H.E. Mr. Vorasaph hosted a dinner to welcome Mr. Sirisumpan and his team and took the 

opportunity to discuss about issues regarding TAT’s policies to promote tourism and how 

to promote Thai tourism in Nepal amidst current circumstances of COVID-19 outbreak. 
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